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Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris

Manager of Power and Engineering
500A Chestnut Street Tower [I
Chattanooga, TN 37401

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-438/84-04 AND 50-439/84-04

Thank you for your revised roigonse of September 19, 1984, to our Notice of
Violation issued March 22, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your
Bellefonte facility. We have evaluated your response and found that although
you have provided additional information concerning your denial of the
violation, we have determined that this violation did occur as stated. We do
agree that the responsible construction engineer made an incorrect decision
regarding documentation, and that it was an isolated occurrence; therefore, no
further corrective action is required.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter,

Sincerely,

5

John A, Olshinski, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: E. Condon, Bellefonte Nuclear Plant

Engineering Coordinator

A. M, Qualls, Plant Manager

J. W. Anderson, chnxcr
Office of Quality Assurance

H. N, Culver, Chief, Nuclear Safety
Staff

W. R, Brown, Jr., Bellefonte Nuclear
Plant Project Manager

D. L. Williams, Jr., Supervisor
Licensing Section

K. D. Mali, Project Engineer

L. S. Cox, Construction Project
Manager

bee: (See page 2)
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